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DATE:   November 9, 2020 
RE: Dart Drive Reconstruction 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
We would like to advise you of some very important information regarding the progress of our 
work along Dart Drive. Phase 2 of the Dart Drive construction will begin on or about Monday, 
November 16, 2020.  

• Dart Drive will be closed from Richmond Highway up to Mums Drive.  

• Residents will not be able to access Dart Drive from Poinsettia Drive 

• Streetside parking restrictions will remain in effect. 

• It is anticipated that Phase 2 of Dart Drive will be completed by February 2021. 
 
To access Richmond Highway during Phase 2: Turn right onto Dart Drive from Mums Drive and 
continue through the newly completed connection to Arlington Drive to access Route 1 as 
indicated below. Access to Route 1 via a non-signalized intersection remains available by Camelia 
Drive. 
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To protect and enrich the quality of life for the people, neighborhoods and diverse communities of Fairfax County 
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We appreciate your continued cooperation as we work as efficiently and as safely as possible. 
Regular updates can be accessed through our project website at 
http://bit.ly/NorthHillHousingProject. You may also register to receive email updates as new 
information is posted through the subscription feature on the site.  Finally, we encourage and 
welcome any questions or concerns about this project via email at 
NorthHillHousingProject@fairfaxcounty.gov.  

 
Best Regards,  
 
The Residences at North Hill Project Team   

 
 
 

To obtain this information in an alternate format, please call 703-246-5101, TTY 711. 
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